
From: EARLE KITTLEMAN
To: Kristi Jefferson
Subject: add to comments on HPC plan
Date: Friday, April 01, 2022 9:52:55 AM

Kristi--
Please add to my comments on p. 25-36 the following
registered properties:
--Cleora Cemetery, East U.S. Highway 50, Salida vicinity
--Salida Livestock Commission Company, 5005 E. US Highway
50, Salida vicinity.

Arlene's story in the Mtn Mail today about the sale barn
reminded me that it was listed last year along with Cleora
cemetery.  

Thanks. 
e

Earle Kittleman
Salida, Colorado
719-539-6153
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